
CPR and First Aid Training 

 

The district nurses provide CPR and First Aid Training from February-May every school year.  This CPR training 

is called Heartsaver from the American Heart Association, and is meant for lay people in a work setting.  It is 

recommended that the course be taken every 2 years to remain current in skills and knowledge.  The school 

district covers the cost of CPR training, so it is limited to those who are on the Code Blue Team, coaches, and 

staff members who work with medically fragile children. Other exceptions may be made, so speak to a district 

nurse if you have any questions about who can be CPR trained. First Aid training is available for anyone.  

Notifications of training opportunities are emailed starting in January.  A link will be provided for staff 

members to sign up at that time.  If you need to be CPR certified at a time other than Feb-May, please contact 

a district nurse.  

 


